Oggetto (Subject): Project “B50 neu” in the Mosel region
Dear Chancellor Angela Merkel,

I am an Italian citizen with an interest in food and wine as products and factors of civilization and culture. I am very concerned to have learned that the project of a major motorway and bridge threatens to have major impact on the Mosel region and on many of its most valuable historical vineyards. I am thus writing to you with an appeal for this matter to be reconsidered at the highest level and the project stopped. The Mosel region deserves to be named a UNESCO World Heritage Site, please take the initiative for this to become a reality.    
Yours sincerely,

Nome

